
 

Ad-Hoc Notifications Plug-In 1.22.0 Release Notes 
These notes describe enhancements introduced in the Ad-Hoc Notifications Plug-In 1.22.0 release for eICS that is 
scheduled for Wednesday, July 28, 2021. More information is available through your solution or by contacting the 
Juvare Support Center at 877-771-0911 or support@juvare.com. 
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Enhancements 
The list of notification recipients is validated and, when necessary, a warning message now indicates 
which recipients are missing contact details for specific delivery methods or channels. 

Resolutions 
Minor issues related to usability and navigation were resolved. 

mailto:support@juvare.com

